
Commission on Police Practices 

Statement Regarding Officer’s Death 
The Commission on Police Practices (CPP) is saddened to learn 
of the death of a San Diego Police officer, and injury to another 
officer, in the line of duty. We send our condolences to the 
Police Department and the families of those who died or were 
injured.  

 

We commend Chief Wahl for requesting an independent 
California Highway Patrol investigation into this tragic 
accident and look forward to seeing what can be learned from 
the outcome. The CPP’s mission is to promote policies and 
practices that support the safety of officers and the public. 
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Paul Parker 
prparker@sandiego.gov 
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